
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID 

General Services 

Ronnie Lunsford 
Facilities and Project Manager 

 

Single prime sealed bids will be received by Buncombe County at 30 Valley Street, Asheville, 
NC 28801 on Thursday, July 11, 2024 no later than 3:00PM EST for the scope of work included 
in the Buncombe County Administration Building Façade Removal and Repairs project located 
at 200 College Street, in downtown Asheville, NC. At that time and place, bids will be opened 
and read. 

 

Bid Documents including a Project Manual and Drawings can be obtained by contacting Ryan 
Daugherty and Scott Vicino with BECS, and a link will be provided by BECS to the inquiring bidder for 
access to electronic copies of the files. 

 

Ryan Daugherty, Senior Project Manager 
Office | 919.322.1617 
Cell | 919.906.6693 
Email | ryan.daugherty@becsmd.com  
 
Scott Vicino, Project Manager  
Office | 410.531.3200 
Cell | 630.935.4174 
Email | scott.vicino@becsmd.com 

 
An open pre-bid conference is scheduled for 10:00AM EST, June 5, 2024 at 200 College Street, 
Asheville, North Carolina 28801. Attendance at the pre-bid conference is mandatory. 

Buncombe County reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 

Advertisement for bid authorized by: 

Mike Mace, Director 
Buncombe County General Services 
40 McCormick Place 
Asheville, NC 28801 

e. Ronald.Lunsford@buncombecounty.org 
p. (828) 250-4235 c. (828) 775-0853 buncombecounty.org 

mailto:ryan.daugherty@becsmd.com
mailto:scott.vicino@becsmd.com
mailto:GeneralServices@buncombecounty.org
mailto:Ronald.Lunsford@buncombecounty.org

